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Our second move within a year, and hopefully our last for the 
near future. Due to company growth we initially moved to a larger 
office within our old office building, but soon outgrew the space. 

Needing more space and wanting something of our own, we began the hunt.

After many viewings we found a building full of character, nestled off the famous 
Great Ormond Street, formally a Mission Hall. 

As soon as we viewed Barbon Close we knew with a few tweaks it would make the 
perfect new home for the Make One team!

Doing what we do best, we set our team to work converting the building back into 
one, which was being used as two separate floors and offices. 

After some light demolition, new carpets, and paint, we were able to move in with 
the remaining bespoke work to follow.

We wanted to create a comfortable environment for our staff and believe Barbon 
Close has provided just that. With two spacious open planned office floors, two 
meeting rooms and various other quirks and hidden historical features, we have 
discovered along the way, this fabulous building has given us space to expand and 
develop our business. 

It’s official - we have moved!
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IN THE SPOTLIGHT

Daryl Cross
Daryl joined us in February this year, as 
our Aftercare Manager.

Daryl, a qualified carpenter & plasterer, is 
responsible for taking care of our projects once 
they are complete, liaising on behalf of Make One, 
relevant Subcontractors and the Client. 

Daryl is often at different locations and can 
sometimes be found at our Head Office.

In the short time Daryl has been with Make One, he 
has truly demonstrated our slogan, to find a way or 
Make One, often tasked with unexpected situations 
or difficulties that need a fast effective solution, 
whilst keeping all parties happy. 

We are delighted to have Daryl as part of the team!

204 GREAT PORTLAND STREET UPDATE

204 GREAT PORTLAND STREET

Good progress is being made on site, with the basement excavation 
almost complete and temporary works being installed as it progresses. 
The tower crane has been erected and the basement slab is due to 
commence later this month.

We would like to congratulate Luke Wall our 
Apprentice Commercial Manager on completion 
of his first year at Nottingham Trent University, 
studying Quantity Surveying and Commercial 
Management. 

We are delighted that Luke is now back to join us on the office 
for the Summer. 

During July we will have two work experience students join us 
in the office, Archie Jones and Max Kensit.

We aim to give them both an authentic experience of working 
in the Construction Industry. 

Welcome Back Luke


